INSTRUCTIONAL SESSION
August 26, 2024
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
Consider Day 1 Enrollment Report for 2024/2025
DISCUSSION
	Enrollment on Wednesday August 14, 2024, was 11,828 students.
When comparing the K-12 first day for 2023/2024 with an enrollment of 11,762 to this year with an enrollment of 11,828 we had an increase of 66 students or 0.56%.
Projections for the end of the first month of 2024/2025 predicted that in grades K-12 we would have 11,694 students. The first day we had 11,828 or 134 students over projection.    
School has gotten off to a good start. Four schools are at or above a capacity of 99% or greater.  
The DPP Office will be available to answer any questions. 
RECOMMENDATION
Take the report under advisement.
